
Brexit, populism and the future of the
EU – new talk at Politeia, 2 July

The Foreign Press event about my book “We don’t believe you” may not allow
the public tickets we now learn. I will keep you posted if the press relents
over wider public access to the event on  24 June

Owing to strong demand I have arranged a new  presentation and event with
Politeia for 2 July at lunch time at the Oxford and Cambridge Club, Pall
Mall. They can help you with tickets on 0207 799 5034. This will help those
who were too late for tickets for the IEA. It will be a different talk with a
 panel to follow up interesting and topical issues.

http://www.government-world.com/brexit-populism-and-the-future-of-the-eu-new-talk-at-politeia-2-july/
http://www.government-world.com/brexit-populism-and-the-future-of-the-eu-new-talk-at-politeia-2-july/

